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Job Fair 2006

On Wednesday, May 24, 2006, the NYC 
Department of Buildings will be hosting a Job Fair 
at 280 Broadway, 6th Floor, from 12 PM to 6 PM in 
Manhattan. Come and check out the great 
opportunities that are available and help us make 
New York City a great place to live, work and build. 
Please review the flyer (25 kb-pdf) for more 
information. 

Buildings Department Releases New Edition of its Code of 
Conduct
The Department of Buildings released the second edition of its Code of Conduct (168 kb-pdf). 
The Code of Conduct, presented in a plain language booklet, details standards for employees’ 
professional behavior. One of the fundamental tenets of the Code is a zero tolerance policy for 
serious misconduct, criminal and/or corruption-related activities. Buildings is one of the only City 
agencies to develop a customized policy and to mandate integrity training for its employees. 
Read the press release for more information. 

New Expeditor ID
The Department of Buildings is issuing a new identification card to clearly identify registered 
Expeditors. As of August 31, 2006, only the newly issued ID will be accepted in all five 
boroughs. View the service notice (41 kb-pdf) to learn more. 

Photoluminescent Markings Installation Deadline Approaching
Effective July 1, 2006, Photoluminescent Exit Path Markings must be installed in all high rise 
buildings to aid in emergency evacuations. Once installed, an affidavit that certifies compliance 
must be submitted to the Buildings Department. By law, both the installation and the affidavit 
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MUST be submitted by July 1, 2006. Click here (28 kb-pdf) for installation requirements. To 
learn more, read the Photoluminescent Installation FAQs. 

Women’s Housing & Economic Development Corporation Urban 
Horizons II Groundbreaking Ceremony 
The groundbreaking ceremony on Wednesday, April 19th, kicked-off construction for Urban 
Horizons II, WHEDCo's newest sustainable affordable housing development, which will be 
comprised of 128 units for low-income and formerly homeless families. With Urban Horizons II, 
WHEDCo aims to raise the bar in affordable housing, demonstrating that it can be beautiful, 
must be healthy, and should be wired for high-speed Internet access. View photos from the 
event. 

  

Upcoming
Training Opportunities

Buildings University & NYSA Present the:
22nd Professional Technical Forum

May 25, 2006 

This forum, sponsored by the New York Society of Architects (NYSA), will be conducted 
by executive personnel from the Department of Buildings. It will provide insight into 
understanding and interpreting recent changes to the Building Code and Zoning 
Resolution. Reservations are required, so review the NYSA flyer (23 kb-pdf) for more 
information. 
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